
REPORT OF THE BOARD’S DELEGATE TO THE DISTRICT ADVISORY COUNCIL (DAC) 
December 19, 2024 Submitted by Director Leonard 

VIRTUAL MEETING 
DECEMBER 5, 2024 

Focus Group on the Qualities Needing in the Next Superintendent of MPS 
 
At its meeting of December, the DAC held a focus group on the qualities needed in the next 
superintendent of schools.  The focus group was facilitated by Mike Richie, a representative from HYA, 
the search firm assisting the Board with the search. 
 
The feedback from DAC participants will be factored in with feedback from other stakeholders and 
community groups and will be used to develop a profile of the ideal candidate for MPS. 
  
Community Engagement Session 
 
I am pleased to report that we were able to hold our first Community Engagement Session after the 
December meeting of the Committee on Parent and Community Engagement.  
 
The DAC facilitated this session, which was centered around the topic of school safety.  This first session 
was held in a work shop style, with participants working in small groups answering four questions and 
sharing their experiences.   
 
Thank you to all members of the Milwaukee community who joined us for this community engagement 
opportunity.  I hope to have more in the future! 
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